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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

May I take this opportunity to welcome you and your child to Year 1.  

In Year 1 this year we will have P.E. every Tuesday and Friday. Could you make 

sure your child has their kit in school on these days so they are able to take 

part in these lessons. Please ensure your child brings the correct P.E. kit as 

follows: 

 Plain white t-shirt 

 Blue/black shorts 

 Jogging bottoms for outdoor P.E. 

 Pumps/trainers suitable for running outside 

 

Homework will be given out each Thursday. Homework will include maths and 

literacy activities based on the week’s learning as well as weekly spellings to be 

learnt by the following Thursday. Please ensure your child returns their 

homework by Wednesday at the very latest to ensure this can be marked and 

new work can be given. 

 

Children will be provided with reading books to take home. It would be much 

appreciated if parents could read with their children at home and record any 

observations/progress in their reading record to ensure children make as much 

progress as possible. 

 

Once again may I take this opportunity to welcome you and your child to Year 1 

and I look forward to an eventful year full of fun and learning. 

 

Mr Moynihan, Mrs Cook and Mr Arnold 
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